Berniche,Stan

From: Bambrough, Kade R - Roy, UT <Kade.R.Bambrough@usps.gov>

Sent: Monday, April 05, 2021 11:08 AM

To: Berniche,Stan

Subject: [EXTERNAL]JFW: [EXTERNAL] New Review on Bambrough-Kade -Agricultural Exemption -

Frontier Notification

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Weber County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the sender
and are expecting the link or attachment. Think Before You Click!

Stan,

This building will be used for storage (equipment, hay, farm supplies, crop drying) including the upper level area and the
enclosed leans. Do | need to do something on Fronteir?

Kade Bambrough
801-719-1769

From: Frontier [mailto:noreply@co.weber.ut.us]

Sent: Friday, April 02, 2021 2:21 PM

To: Bambrough, Kade R - Roy, UT <Kade.R.Bambrough@usps.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] New Review on Bambrough-Kade -Agricultural Exemption - Frontier Notification

CAUTION: This email originated from outside USPS. STOP and CONSIDER before responding, clicking on links, or
opening attachments.
A Review has been added to the Bambrough-Kade -Agricultural Exemption project.

Review Status: More Information Needed by Stan Berniche
Review:

Please identify on the submitted plans the use of the upper level area and the two enclosed leans.
Stan Berniche

Weber County Building Official

Building Inspections Department

2380 Washington Blvd, Suite 270

Ogden, Utah 84401-1473

801-399-8760 --- Office

sberniche(@webercountyutah.gov



